St Edmund's Catholic Primary School

The Drive • Godalming • Surrey • GU7 1PF Tel/Fax: 01483 414497 info@stedmunds.surrey.sch.uk www.stedmundsschool.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs E Higgins

7th November 2019

Dear Parents,

YEAR 4 TRIP TO WOKING THEATRE: 'HORRIBLE HISTORIES - AWFUL EGYPTIANS'

On **Friday 22**nd **November** the Year 4 children will be going to the New Victoria Theatre in Woking to watch a performance of **'Horrible Histories – Awful Egyptians'**.

We will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9.30am. The children will return to school following the performance which ends at approximately 12.30pm.

The cost will be £16 per child; this amount can be paid by cheque, payable to 'St Edmund's School Fund' or online via Parentmail. Payment should be received in school by Friday 15th November please.

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act this cost is met by voluntary contributions from you, the parents. However, if your child receives free school meals, or you are in receipt of Income Support, or have other financial issues, assistance may be given. Please contact Mrs Higgins or Mrs Tod within seven days of the date of this letter to discuss.

With kind regards,

Mrs C McCarthy Year 4 Classteacher







